
 

 
 
 
 

 
We are looking for an experienced and NPLQ qualified 
lifeguard for our summer junior courses between Monday 8 
July and Friday 16 August 2013 for the following sessions: 
 
One session  
1600 h – 1800 h 

Every Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday  

  

Two extra sessions  
1. 0930 h – 1230 h 
2. 0930 h – 1230 h 

Dates 
1. Sunday 21 July 
2. Sunday 11 August  

 
Session Rate:   £27.74 (Incl. holiday pay) 
Location:   Rye St. Anthony School, Pullen’s Lane,  

Headington, OX3 OBY 

 
 
Please send your CV and a completed application form (to 
download the forms please refer to our website) to our Short 
Courses Administrator Ivy Rudd at ivy.rudd@stclares.ac.uk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All appointments are subject to enhanced DBS 
disclosure and references checks. 
St. Clare’s, Oxford is registered charity, no. 294085 

  Lifeguard Required for Summer 

mailto:ivy.rudd@stclares.ac.uk

